City of Mesquite, Texas



Legislation Text

File #: 24-7247, Version: 1

Conduct a public hearing to receive citizen input on the proposed Fiscal Year 2024-25 budget.

Although not required by law, the City Council has traditionally held multiple public hearings to allow citizens additional opportunities to comment on the proposed budget. This is the first public hearing to receive citizen input on the proposed budget for Fiscal Year 2024-25. A second public hearing will be held on July 15, 2024, a budget Town Hall Tuesday meeting will be held on July 16, 2024, and a final public hearing will be held on August 5, 2024, prior to the adoption of the budget in accordance with State law.

Drafter

Sonja Land

Head of Department

Suzy Cluse